
Dates for the Dairy: 

Glee Gardyne Theatre—Tuesday 19th November 

Evening. 

Byre Panto 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 

Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 12th/18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime 12th December After-

noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long 20th December 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

18th November 2024 

 

Monday 

P6 National Gallery Visit 09:00– 15:30 

Panto Rehearsal (CAST & CREW ONLY) 

15:00—16:30 in Hall. 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Tuesday 

Nursery ‘Stay & Play’ 09:00-10:00 

P1 Parent Leading Storytime 09:15/14:15 

PEEP—Nursery 10:00-11:00 

Glee Gardyne Theatre Dundee 15:30-20:30 

.Wednesday 

Early Bird Rugby - 08:30-09:00 Hall 

Nursery - Forest Kindergarten AM (Parent Volun-

teers Wanted—Please contact Nursery direct to 

volunteer.) 

Pupil Assemblies AM  

P1 Parent Leading Storytime 09:15 

Thursday 

P5-7 SU Club—Lunchtime in Bookery (See next 

page for details and separate permission letters.) 

Glee Club - 15:00-16:30 in the Hall. 

 

Friday 

P7 Kids in Museum Takeover Day 09:00-15:00 

P1 Author Visit 13:30 

Dates for the Dairy: 

Byre Panto: 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 
Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime: 12th December After-
noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch: 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party: 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party: 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party: 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long: 20th December 



Messages 

 

 

 

• Well Done P5/P7: A huge well done to P7 and 

P5 for their recent assemblies; they were great! 

• Toy Drive 2024: We are a collection point!  

Please donate if you can as per notice on the 

left—new and unwrapped gifts to be donated to 

the office or the nursery. 

• Byre Panto Payments: We are still looking for 

payments for the Byre Panto (£11). 

• Phones in School: Children should not have their 

phones in school unless absolutely necessary to 

assist with end of day contact with parents  

When they enter the school grounds in the 

morning their phones should be turned of and 

remain unused until 15:00.  They can hand 

them into teachers but Fife Council accepts no 

liability for phones.  Absolutely no use of the 

phone including photography/videography is per-

mitted on school grounds.  Our Friends of 

Canongate are looking into ‘Smart Phone Free 

Childhood’ materials currently. 

• Panto Raffle Donations/Collections: Please con-

tact a member of Friends of Canongate if you 

wish to support this and help with donations/

business collections. 

• Byre Panto Payments: We are still looking for 

payments for the Byre Panto (£11). 

Have a fantastic weekend everyone! 


